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Will you partner with us? > Interest Rates

Investments from individuals are The rate for January 1to
crucial in allowing us to provide

payroll, accounting services, and e June 30. 2023 is
loans to our churches. : J

. o

\}/l\fei would be (gira}llseful if you could 5 0 0 Yo
elp us spread the word in your : 13

church by using one or more of the Tax Slip Mailing Dates per annum.

H%?'dia resources provided by our

office.

Tax slips will be mailed out by

To find out how you can help, February 28, 2023.
ple'ase contact Elenore at our
fefgf&}(l@_i?g (—:gﬁ?(—:ggzscgr You may receive your slip after this

date due to time in transit.

We trust you will find this a
competitive rate for an
investment that is not locked in,
has no term and no fees.

Meet CCMBC Legacy Fund's new CFO, Jim Bell

The search committee is grateful for your prayer support, and we
believe the Lord has led us to Jim as the right individual to enhance
and provide financial oversight to positively impact the ministry of
the Canadian Conference of Mennonite Brethren Churches. Jim
succeeds Bertha Dyck, who retired on October 15, 2022, having
faithfully served our MB family for 32 years. Jim most recently
served as CEO of Siloam Mission and is the former
President/CO0/VP of Finance & Administration of Winnipeg
Football Club. Jim is a CPA/CGA and earned a Bachelor of
Commerce (Hons) from the University of Manitoba. Jim resides in
Winnipeg and is an active member of Eastview Community Church.




Investing in Kingdom Growth Together

Freeyour étaff ;‘om the burden 0 bookkeeping!

CCMBC Legacy Fund's Accounting Services strives to provide our MB churches and conferences with
high-quality financial information in a timely manner. For more information and/or if you are
interested in registering your MB church or provincial conference for CCMBC Legacy Fund Accounting
Services , please visit our website at www.ccmbcelegacyfund.com/accounting-services or contact our
office at 1-888-669-6575.

“Our church has been directly using the accounting services of the CCMBC Legacy Fund for several years now. They
bring a depth of experience to book-keeping that we just don't have within our congregation. We rely on them to keep
good order of our monthly expenses, pay all the scheduled and sporadic expenses and reimbursements that come in
throughout the month and compile our monthly financial statements. Beyond that, they provide us with guidance when
unusual giving or ministry questions come up. And of course they help us stay compliant with all the annual federal
requirements for charitable organizations. The value we get from the services that Legacy provides us are more than
worth the cost - it lets us focus more on the ministries within our church with confidence that an experienced team is
helping us manage our financial details.” - Sara Brown, Mission Hill Church

Excited to be part of the L.egacy team

Greetings!

It is my hope that 2023 has started well for you. Reminder!

I am so pleased to have joined the team at CCMBC Legacy Fund Administrative Forms required for withdrawals
in my role as Chief Financial Officer. I am extremely grateful to and account changes are available for download

. . .. . on our website at www.ccmbclegacyfund.com
Bertha Dyck for her time in training me before venturing into S

retirement.

In the few short months that I have been here T have come to
appreciate our team of employees who work together every day
to meet the financial needs of our churches and investors in
our communities across the country. Please know that I am
committed to working with our Legacy team to serve you as we
continue to build God’s Kingdom together.

May God continue to bless you with peace and contentment in
the days to come.

"Taste and see that the Lord is good; blessed in the one who You can also email legacy@mbchurches.ca or call
takes refuge in Him." - Pslam 34:8 our office at 1-888-669-6575 to request a form.

Jim Bell, CFO



